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Dear Mr. Sharp:

I am sorry that I missed you on Monday afternoon before you
left the office. I did have a conversation this morning with
Mr. Dick Smith of your office who was following up to clarify
certain facts relating to my letter of April 12, 1991. This
will confirm my statements to Mr. Smith as follows:
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1. The transaction referenced in your files under—‘i

was consummated in accordance with the documents filed with thé
Federal Trade Commission in 1987.
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I sincerely appreciate your attention to my earlier letter ang
the .cooperation of* in following up on this matter.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate
to call nme.






